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After a four year fight we are proud to stand with Senator Larry Martin and make ethics reform a reality in South 
Carolina!  Your legislators will no longer police themselves, instead they will have independent investigations for 
ethics complaints, and they will be required to show exactly who pays them. Today’s bill signing ceremony was huge 
win for good government and most importantly the people of South Carolina.
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